
March greetings from the IEA Officers!   
We are pleased to send updates and information: 
 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
The new Executive Committee recently held its first meeting in San Francisco, 
CA.  We set out an ambitious agenda for our 3 years in office - watch for 
updates as plans are implemented. 
 
COUNCIL MEETING 
The next IEA Council meeting will take place on October 30-31, 2016, in 
Medellin, Colombia.  The Executive Committee will meet on October 
28-29.  Watch for more information on IEA.cc/Headline news 
 
AWARD NOMINATIONS – download applications from IEA.cc/Awards 
  The IEA Fellowship is given to recognize extraordinary or sustained, superior 
accomplishments of an individual. To be considered for a fellowship two 
eligibility criteria must be satisfied. In addition, the candidate's distinction as 
ergonomics professional must be demonstrated.   Nominations are due May 1.  
 The IEA/Liberty Mutual Award award recognizes outstanding original research 
leading to the reduction or mitigation of work-related injuries and/or to the 
advancement of theory, understanding, and development of occupational safety 
research. The award consists of a cash amount of US$ 10,000 and a Medal. 
Nominations are due May 31. 
 
IEA ENDORSED EVENTS 
Check IEA.cc for IEA endorsed events in Zadar, Croatia (June, 2016), Gniezno, 
Poland (June, 2016), Toulouse, France (October, 2016), and Bandung, 
Indonesia (Nov-Dec, 2016).   
Applications for event endorsement are on the IEA.cc/home page. 
 
Watch for a new Message from the Executive Committee soon! 
We wish you a productive season. 
Warm regards, 
Yushi Fujita, President 
Kathleen Mosier, Vice President/Secretary General 
Jose Orlando Gomes, Vice President/ Treasurer 


